
NOTICE TO BIDDERS  

 

QUESTIONS ON THE PUBLISHED RFP 05/2021 

 

Enquiries regarding the published RFP, must be 

submitted via an e-mail to:  

 

William.Ramoroka@gpaa.gov.za  

 

Telephone enquiries are not allowed and all 

questions will be responded latest on 23 April 

2021 

 

This arrangement is made to assist bidders, in 

the absence of a briefing session, as a result of 

the COVID 19 Restrictions regarding social 

distancing. 

 

 


